
Andrew Budge Memorial Scholarship 
 

 
 

In Cooperation with Manitoba Baseball 
 
Open to students entering the first year of a full-time post secondary program at an 

accredited university or college. One scholarship of $1,000 towards tuition and/or 

textbook expenses is available. 

 

Preference will be given to those with past and planned participation with baseball in 

Manitoba. 

 

Interested students should submit contact information, proof of enrollment and an essay 

in support of their application including any appropriate references (no more than 3) 

and work/academic/volunteerism histories.  

 

The deadline is June 24, 2019 and applications should be submitted to: 

 

“Andrew Budge Memorial Scholarship” 

c/o Manitoba Baseball 

145 Pacific Avenue 

Winnipeg, Manitoba 

R3B 2Z6 

 

Email: baseball.jason@sportmanitoba.ca 

 

The judging committee has the final decision on awarding of the scholarship each year 

and reserves the right to defer in the event of no clear candidate meeting the criteria. 

Disbursement of the scholarship is on a one-time basis.  

 

 

 

 

 


